
Seend - Holy Cross

Chancel Renovation
The Chancel of the Seend parish church was re-opened for Divine worship on Tuesday last.

Seend Church is a good specimen of the perpendicular style, the nave and north aisle having been rebuilt 
in the 15th century, while the lower part of the old church appeared to belong to a still older fabric. The 
upper part was rebuilt at a later period.

Altogether the chancel was considered very inadequate and unsuitable, and the vicar, on entering the 
parish, resolved, if possible, to rebuild it.  It may be stated that this portion of the church belongs to Mr A 
Awdry, of Bath, who readily gave his consent to the work being carried out.

The total cost of the restoration has been about £1000, almost the whole of which, if not all, has been 
raised.....      
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